[image: image1.jpg]Bwrdd lechyd Prifysgol
Betsi Cadwaladr
University Health Board








	Ein cyf / Our ref: 341/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 11th November 2022 


Further to your request for information dated 15th October 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 
Your request:
Pertinent to primary school pupils aged between three and eleven, we request the following information.
1. Whether Cynllun Ysgolion Iach Gwynedd use any lesson content and / or teaching resources, created by, orignating from or commissioned by Stonewall Cymru (https://www.stonewallcymru.org.uk) and / or Mermaids (https://mermaidsuk.org.uk)? If so, please forward copies of said material.

2. Whether the Cynllun Ysgolion Iach Gwynedd has paid money in return for goods and services, or made any donations, to Stonewall Cymru and/or Mermaids. If so, please specify the amounts.

Our Response: 
1. As you have not specified a timescale in your request, we can confirm that Cynllun Ysgolion Iach Gwynedd have not used any lesson content and / or teaching resources, created by, orignating from or commissioned by Stonewall Cymru or Mermaids during the last three years.
2. Cynllun Ysgolion Iach Gwynedd has not paid money in return for goods and services, or made any donations, to Stonewall Cymru and/or Mermaids during the last three years. 

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


